
Minutes of August 28
th

, 2008  

 

In Attendance:  Becky Moul, Paul Ellis, Sara Cox, Cathy Gombas and Scott Carbee. 

 

Residents in Attendance: Chris Danforth 

 

The following items were discussed: 

 

1)  Turning of the burn pile so the main opening is facing the attendants shed. 

2)  Placement of yard waste. Two areas were mentioned: between the steel and the paper. 

     (place two block walls to separate) and over to the right of the burn pile (place blocks  

     around for barrier). 

3)  Fence should be reset, out about 10’.  

4)  Have existing cement pad, where glass is located, extended approximately 14’. 

     Remove the plywood from the wall. Then turn the glass container with front end  

     facing out. Take the CD container and place next to the glass container also facing out.  

5)  Possibly have an overhang over the 2 containers and the plastic container. 

6)  Put fill in the area where the CD container is now. 

 

So far this is the least costly and disruptive idea. On the September 12
th

 meeting we will 

decide on a final plan. 

 

Next Meeting Sept 12
th

 at 7pm Town Offices 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Becky Moul 


